
Newsletter 
 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Wednesday 9th July:  

Induction Evening for next September 

Nursery : 5pm  

Reception : 6pm 

 Year 1 : 6.45pm 

Year 3 : 5pm  

Year 5 : 6pm 

Friday 11th July: 

End of Year Disco 

Friday 18th July: 

End of year Service 9.30 am  

at St John’s Church.   

Everyone welcome. 

Year 6 families are invited for  

morning teas and coffees after the 

service. 

Friday 18th July: 

Last day of Summer Term 

 

2025-2026 

INSET DAYS:  Monday 1st and 

Tuesday 2nd September 

Wednesday 3rd September :   
School opens for pupils 

 

 

Dydd Gwener 27th Mehefin 2025 

Class 1 

 

96.0 % 

Class 2 94.8 % 

Class 3 99.2 % 

Class 4 93.5 % 
 

 

Day Event 
 

Dydd Llun 

 

30th June 

WEEK 1 Newydd School Menu 
 

Missional Links Wales;  

A taste of Texas Workshops— 

children to wear their trainers please as there will 

be outdoor activities taking place. 
 

 

Clarinet lessons 

 
 

Dydd Mawrth 

 

1st July 

 

Guitar lessons  
 

SWIMMING LESSONS for all juniors—

Juniors to wear their PE kits please 
 

Tuesday 1st July:   

Reception, Years 1 and 2 trip to  

Blue Planet Aquarium 
  

 

Dydd Mercher 

 

2nd July 

 

 

Violin and piano lessons 
 

Class 3 PE kits please 
 

Junior Jambori in school to celebrate 

Cymru in Women’s Euros Football 

 

Dydd Iau 

 

3rd July 

 
 

Forest School for Year 1 only  

 
 

Dydd Gwener 

 

4th July 

 

 

A big thank you to all our families who took part in the  

H.S.A.sponsored Loggerheads Walk!   

You raised an amazing £766!   

We would also like to thank Daleside Vets in our village,  

who very kindly donated £75!   

Thank you to all on the H.S.A. committee who organised the walk 

and especially Mrs Dobbin for co-ordinating the day.  Da iawn pawb! 

 

Thank you Mrs Betts and staff 

for hosting another great 

sports day!   

Once again our children were 

superstars!   

Da iawn team Elwy for  

winning the Sports Day shield!  

Well done to everyone who was 

willing to “have a go” and to 

Isaac and Thomas who threw 

the javelin almost the whole 

length of the running track! 

The ice lollies were very  

welcome at the end of the day, 

so thank you to the H.S.A. for 

organising this. 




